

Council morniment

October 5, 1970

Commissioned Officer Policy Task Force - RMP Review Dated August 24

Dr. Robert van Hoek Associate Administrator for Operations

I appreciate the opportunity to read this document and feel that it basically points out some extremely important features of RMP to which we should devote substantial attention. While at times the conclusions reached concerning either the cause or the necessary remedy may be in need of further refinement and elaboration, nevertheless the issues are well selected.

I do think that a copy of this document should go both to our special consultant group and to the MIP Council and hope you will arrange for this.

In addition it seems to me that there would be some benefit in having a meeting with this group itself and perhaps you and Dr. Margulies could arrange that meeting for me along with any other members of the administrative staff who might like to participate.

/s/ Vernon E. Wilson, M.D.

Vernon E. Wilson, M.D. Administrator

Grants Review Branch
Division of Regional Kedical Programs
Date: 12 1970